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Our Mission: 

Sharing Christ with our community 

through service and relationships. 

Rev. Diane Zehr, Interim Minister 
Stefanie Petty, Administrative Assistant & Newsletter Editor 

Tony Gill, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Worship Service, 10 a.m., Online & In-Person 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph. (765) 282-5969 

Email: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website: www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

We are constantly building and 
adding to it, so check back 

often! You can also contact us 
through the Website. Check out 

the home page. 

NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 

            

May 20 

June 3 & 17 
 

Items to be published in the  
Newsletter are due in the  

office the Monday prior to  
publish date. Thank you! 

HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
May 6, 2021 

For this is the message you have heard from 
the beginning, that we should love one 
another.                     1 John 3:11 
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BUDGET UPDATE 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 4/27/21: $4,028.00 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 5/4/21: $9,528.00 
 

Average Offering for Last Five Weeks: $4,845.60 

Average Weekly Need: $4,945.38 
 

Jan.-Mar. 2021 Offerings Compared to Budget: ($1,181.04)* 
  *Reflects the amount received UNDER Budget 

There’s nothing like the first spring day: 

 - when a warm breeze blows 
 - you hear the birds singing because the windows and doors can be open 

 - you smell grass and flowers finding their way up through the dark earth 

I always want to plant things before April gives way to May. I am in a hurry 

before it is time for planting. There is a reason to be a patient gardener. Interim 

times in a church are like that. We want to get on with it. We want to hurry the 
process so we can get back to seeing the church “blooming” beautifully with 

new leadership as we are open to the new season of ministry that is possible. 

Those days will come. For now, we can prepare the ground and feed 
the soil of ministry so that when it’s time to plant, cultivate, and 

see new growth emerge, we can truly enjoy the abundant fruit 
of our labor. 

~Rev. Diane 

FROM OUR BOOKKEEPER 

If you would like your offering envelopes, but have not yet been able to get 

them, please call the church office at (765) 282-5969 to arrange to pick them up, 
or see our bookkeeper, Rhea Morgan, after church service on Sundays. 

~Blessings & Gratitude from the Missions & Benevolence Team 

A note from 

Rev. Diane 

2021 HAZELWOOD COMMUNITY GARDEN 

Bill Ritchie has plowed the garden, and the Garden Team is planning to do 

most of the planting on Saturday, May 15. Once things – produce and weeds – 
start growing, we will welcome any assistance with picking, weeding, watering, 

etc.  This is not an expensive project, but if you’d like to make a small donation 
to the Garden Fund, it will be welcome. 

As in past years, we will be distributing most of the produce to local 

organizations, such as the Muncie Mission and Christian Ministries. There is also 
likely to be some produce available for the congregation to take home, on 

Sunday mornings. 

           ~ Hazelwood Garden Team 

Preschool news 
Thank you to all of the families that attended our Family Fun Night Fundraiser 

on April 16.  We had a great time.  We learned about safari animals, got our 
picture taken in the jungle and had some yummy food to eat.  We were able to 

raise $284 for the preschool and had a great time!  

Family Fun Night 

May 4    Teddy Bear Tea, 10:45 a.m., 2-3 Tuesday & 3-4 Classes 

May 5    Teddy Bear Tea, 10:45 a.m., 2-3 Wednesday Class 

May 7    Picnic on the Playground, 4-5 Classes 

May 21    May Program, 6:30 p.m. 

May 24    Preschool Graduation, 6:30 p.m., 4-5 Classes 

Looking Ahead 

CHRISTIAN MINISTRIES’ FOOD PANTRY 

Volunteers are needed June 2, 3, & 4 from 9:45 a.m.-12:30 p.m. to help with 

Christian Ministries’ Food Pantry. Volunteers will bag groceries for the client- 
only 2 clients in the pantry at a time, only 2 volunteers at a time to bag groceries. 

Everyone will need to wear masks, and hand sanitizer will be available. To 
volunteer, or for more information, please contact Marcia Miller at                  

(765) 730-5552. 


